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	Letter from The Financial Secretary
Good Day Bro. Knights

First thing I would like to do is thank eveyone for a great year. Memberships having been coming in regularly and if you still owe it is not too late. June will be the last Newsletter for the summer so if there is something you want your fellow brother to know about i.e. an event or a function please send me a email before May 30th. 

The lottery is coming to a close soon so if you wish to buy a $5 ticket please see Grand Knight Bill Leach or Br Gilles Catudal. 

There is a breakfast coming up on the third Sunday of the Month May 21st so bring the family out for breakfast. 

Thanks and God Bless

Br. Jeff Foster
	2016-2017 Council Member

Grand Knight Raymond W Leach   b.leach@rogers.com 

Chaplain (Rev.) Benjamin Raze

braze@dol.ca

Financial Secretary Jeffrey S Foster  jeff0265@MSN.COM 

Deputy Grand Knight Tom A Doyle 

tom.doyle1988@gmail.com 

Chancellor Leo M Heppelle leoheppelle@rogers.com
Recorder Thomas R Matthews TRMATTHEWS19@GMAIL.COM 

Treasurer Gilles S Catudal guezo@rogers.com 

Advocate Pasquale Dicicco PATDICICCO@ROGERS.COM 

Warden Orlay David Gibson

Inside Guard Mr Francis N Brekelmans C.BREKELMANS@QUADRO.NET 

Outside Guard Damian A Desmond DAMIANDRAGON@GMAIL.COM 

One Year Trustee Daniel J O Connor oconnord@londonhydro.com 

Two Year Trustee Ronald M Wammes HEYTREEGUY@SYMPATICO.CA 

Three Year Trustee Mr John Pm Kaak jpmkaak@execulink.com
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Adoration
EVERY TUESDAY

PLEASE JOIN US EVERY TUESDAY

AFTER THE 6pm MASS TO 7:30 

ADORATION.


	COMMING EVENTS

THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

HAVE A NUMBER OF FUNDRAISER

THAT THEY PARTICIPATE IN.

PLEASE CONSIDER VOLUNTEERING AT ONE OF THEM. THE KNIGHTS NEED YOUR SUPPORT.

Breakfast start the third Sunday. 

Contact Jean-Paul Reaume or GK Bill Leach

If you can help with the Pop cans please see Past DGK Tom Doyle



	Year of Service May
Gregory W Rumble 33 

George C Toquia  14 

Fred J Swart 13 

Frank G De Decker 12 

Sab Sferrazza 12 

Angelo Demelo 8 

Robert M Rice 8 

Colin F Finlay 6

	Birthdays

Charles P Harte 06

Mr Francis N Brekelmans 07

Douglas F O Rourke 08

John G Garlicki 09

Richard A Obbema 11

Frederick R Paxton 17

Dennis R Colenutt 19

Anthony J Silva 19

Leonard A Monteyne 23

Robert W Ward 23

Charles Aquilina 29
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	Champlin Father Benjamin Raze
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	Executive Meeting 2nd Wed at 7pm

General Meeting 4th Wed at 7pm

Mass Times

Tuesday 6pm

Wed to Fri 8am

Sat 5pm

Sunday 9am and 11am

	Happy Mother’s day to all our Mothers!!!!

	She looketh well to the ways of her household, and eateth not the bread of idleness.  Her children arise up, and call her blessed; her husband also, and he praiseth her.  Many daughters have done virtuously, but thou excellest them all.  Favour is deceitful, and beauty is vain: but a woman that feareth the Lord, she shall be praised. (Proverbs 31:27-30)


Read more: http://www.whatchristianswanttoknow.com/21-great-christian-quotes-about-mothers/#ixzz4g4HfUYLW


	Knights Of Columbus Insurance

Mike Phelps—Field Agent

Life Insurance- Long Term Care

RRSPs-RRIFs-Cash Deposits & More

Call 519-851-2529

Michael.phelps@kofc.org

	Web Site

http://9607knight.wix.com/marian-87-kofc
Facebook- Marian Knight Columbus

Twitter- KofC Marian 87 9607 @KofCMarian87

Vocations- 

http://www.kofc.org/un/en/resources/
vocations/vocations.pdf

	Membership are now due for 2016-2017 Dec 2017.

$50.00 if you don’t volunteer

$40.00 if you Volunteer. 


	Please send Check to Jeff Foster

197 Bournemouth Dr

London, On N5V 4S8

Payable to Marian 87 co 9607

Please attach an email address if you have one. Save Paper. 

Financial Secretary Jeff Foster

	Health & Safety Consultant 

Are you up to code, WHMIS, all certificates for employees? Contact Brother Jeff Foster 519-870-0093 to review your H&S.
	Call Financial Secretary/ Media Relations Jeff Foster at 510-870-0093 to put your ad or suggestion for the kofc newsletter 


Dear brother Knights,

As the summer months roll in, great opportunities for growth in faith and discovering our vocation open up for the young adults in our diocese.  We are planning for two weeks of our Catholic Christian Leadership Camp (CCLC), and I am also planning a Youth Walking Pilgrimage on the new Canadian Camino, from August 19-22. Last year, a permanent 89 km off-road Pilgrim Route, called the "Canadian Camino", was established from Barrie, Ontario, to the Martyrs’ Shrine in Midland.  It is meant to be a replica of the experience many people have of the Camino in northern France and Spain, which leads to the shrine of St. James of Compostela.  A pilgrimage is a great way for us to seek answers to life’s questions and discover God’s plan for us in our vocations.  A map of the route can be found here http://martyrs-shrine.com/visit-us/pilgrim-route-to-martyrs-shrine/ Young adults ages 18-35 are especially invited to participate in a three-day walking pilgrimage leading up to our Diocesan Mass at the Martyrs Shrine on August 22, celebrated by Bishop Fabbro and Dabrowski. Participants under the age of 18 must be accompanied by a parent/guardian and those over 35 are welcome as well. The pilgrimage will also have a discernment component, along with daily Mass and prayer. Interested pilgrims are invited to contact me at vocations@dol.ca for more information and to register. An option to join the pilgrimage for the final day (August 21) will also be available for those who cannot make the entire route. 


I will need assistance in planning well for this pilgrimage.  If there are brother Knights’ or Councils interested in helping with driving a van with supplies and food alongside the pilgrim route, preparing the supplies, and/or assisting with other logistics that may arise, please let me know.  It should be a great first time experience for us pilgrims and a great way to celebrate Canada’s 150th anniversary as a nation.

With my prayers, 

Fr. Patrick Bénéteau

Director of Vocations & Seminarians

